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From: registrar
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 4:30 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0018

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 1:38 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-07-02 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0018 
 
-- Name -- 
Alex  Sumano 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I can say that I speak for many, many citizens that under the control of Alectra, (service Area) we urge the board not to 
allow any Rate Increase from Them, it is offensive that they want to increase rates when almost all of us are having 
more and more difficulties making a living and Alectra Employes and Managers are making very, very good money 
every month,  if they Need money first let all the Managers and CEO and CFO's take a pay cut of % 5, the biggest 
expense in any business is wages and all companies first cut wages and lay off employees, Force ALECTRA to take a 
PAY CUT and Lay off employees after they do that then they can come to us the people and ask for a rate increase, 
Please do not give them permission to increase prices, much less now that the stability of Canada is not good with all 
the trade disputes going on with the USA and China 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




